
CMA CGM to reshuffle BMS, its service linking Türkiye, Adriatic ports, Malta hub & East 

Mediterranean 

Services Updates 

CMA CGM – Short Sea Lines Division is pleased to announce the reshuffling of our Bora Med Service 

(BMS)  as from Week 7 with the introduction of Syrian ports in its pattern.   

Starting in Beirut on February 10, 2025, on top of already announced rotation, Bora Med Service will 

serve Syria market for global trade with connections from Malta, Alexandria and Beirut and with 

significantly increased capacity. 

It will establish a sustainable maritime link between Türkiye, the Adriatic region and the Eastern 

Mediterranean with large coverage.   

 

Click here to download BMS flyer 

  

Fleet: 6 vessels x 2,500 TEU nom. 

Rotation: Izmir - Aliaga – Ambarli – Gebze – Gemlik – Malta – Ancona – Ravenna – Venezia – Trieste – 

Koper – Rijeka – Bar – Taranto – Malta – Limassol – Alexandria – Beirut – Lattakia – Tartous (1/2) – 

Beirut – Izmir 

Frequency: Weekly 

Starting: ETA Beirut on February 10th, 2025 

  

https://www.cma-cgm.com/assets/public/documents/BMS_5.pdf


Please do not hesitate to contact our sales teams should you need further information. 

 


